
Mattel® Pty. Ltd.  has announced a voluntary recall of Fisher-Price® Little People Play ‘n Go Campsite™ playsets. The 

six piece Fisher-Price® Little People Play ‘n Go Campsite™ playset includes Sonya Lee, a tent and other accessories. 

The Sonya Lee figure can break exposing small parts. Small parts may present a choking hazard to young 

children. 

 Aproximately 734 playsets were sold in Australia between December 2009 to July 2010.

Mattel® Pty. Ltd. asks its customers to immediately take this toy away from children. 

The product number R6935 is printed on the toy’s packaging. The name Sonya Lee is printed on the underside 

of the figure. Only Sonya Lee figures that bend at the waist, have a green sweater and purple camera around the 

neck are included in this recall. No other Sonya Lee figure is affected. The remaining pieces of the Little People 

Play ‘n Go Campsite ™ are also not affected. No other Mattel®/Fisher-Price® products are affected by this recall.

There have been no reports of injuries associated with this issue in Australia or internationally.

The affected product were sold at independent toy retailers in Australia.

Consumers should contact Mattel® Pty. Ltd. to arrange for a refund of the RRP $34.99 or a replacement figure.

For more information and to arrange a refund/replacement  consumers can contact Mattel® Pty.Ltd.

on 1800-674-753 Monday to Friday between 8am to 5pm, Saturday 8am to 3pm (Aust EST) or email infoaust@

mattel.com. Consumers should not return the product to retail stores.

See www.recalls.gov.au for Australian product recall information..

PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL 
Mattel® Announces Voluntary Recall 

Fisher-Price® Little People Play‘n Go Campsite™ Toy 


